
Project Update: October 2016 
 
I received an invitation from Animal Zone Society (its activities are caring of animals) to 
attend an event for “Marine Life Day” conducted in Bibliotheca of Alexandria on 25th 
October 2016. The invitation was to The Egyptian Dugong Team (EDT) to introduce a 
presentation about the dugong project that we conducted in Egypt and one workshop to 
the school students. 
 
I was busy in that time, so I asked the EDT to conduct the dugong presentation in Alexandria 
and attend this event on my behalf. It was a good chance to allow the educated peoples on 
the dugong monitoring to continue the awareness in anytime and in any place. 
 
Further project is highly recommended to educate more people on the dugong monitoring 
and awareness to increase the number of EDT and raise the public awareness. 
 
Finally, the event organizer introduced a certificate of participation to the EDT members, 
and the team introduced the dugong t-shirt to the organiser. 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  



  
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

The Egyptian Dugong Team (EDT) conducted the Dugong Presentation. 
Photos by: Ayman Brayez 
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Dugong T-Shirt 
 


